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Dear Neighbors,

In the earlier edition of our March Bi-Monthly Report, we featured therein our “BACK TO SCHOOL PROJECT”   primarily to raise funds for our yearly tradition of giving children in our neighboring barangays “back to school kits”.

We are once again appealing to all kind hearted residents of NGA to share in this worthy program. For those who wish to  support kindly give your donations on or before May 15, so that we will have enough time to process and prepare the individual kits in time for the big day on May 20, Saturday, 7am at McKinley Park. 

We are relying on the help and generosity of our dear neighbors in order to make this event meaningful and worth it.

Thank you once again for your support and we hope to see you at the event.  May GOD reward your kind heart.

NGA Board 2017
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